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Newslette,,

Meeting Time 7 pm

The August 10 Meeting program will be by
Pat Geisler telling about her trip to Iceland .It's a
land where the volcanoes are right around the
corner and the sheep and horses are the very
breed the Vikings used. Iceland has its own
special fiber tradition and Pat Geisler will tell us
about her trip to wool camp there and show us

some of the unusual tools still in use.

At ddddddddddddddddadad

MADE IN OHIO CRAFT FESTIVAL
Hale Farm and Village will be having a craft

festival with a variety of vendors from Ohio.
Saturday, September 4th 10-5. There is a
special admission price for visitors of $5
that day

Operation Gratitude will again this Fall be
collecting scarves & hats to be sent in boxes to
Troops overseas. They should be a simple
stitch/pattern, scarves between 5 & 7 inches wide
and no longer than 50 inches , No fringe. Contact
Katie for more info. 419-652-3257

New Member:

Dawn & Harvey Buzzard:

2046 Twp. Rd. 1095, Ashland, OH 448035,

H: 419-368-4810, C: 419-295-1658; Business:
Peace Fagle Valley email:
infoi@PeaceFagleValley.com

spin, weave, dye

Refreshments:

glass or cup. Be Green.

Bring your own

Refreshments for August by, Marybeth
Derkito, Eboni Franecis, and Linda Koch.

Calendar Events

Every Tuesday: Open Spinning and other crafts at Beth
Hines' Studio. Baskets the 1st & 3rd Tues, 4th Tuesday 1s

Weaving . NO Beth's Studio
, 8/3, 8/10, 8/17, 8/24. There will be Studio 8/31.
8/6 Medina Fair Demo
8/10 LOCO meeting 7 pm Carlisle Reservation
8/13 Cuyahoga Co Fair Demo 6 -9 pm
8/14 Qult Show Bonnie Brae Farm

NO HUNTINGTON GATHERING
9/11-12 Lyme Village Pioneer Days 10-5pm
9/14 LOCO meeting 7 pm Carlisle Reservation
9/14-15-16 Mill Hollow Pioneer Experience
9/18-19 Wool Gathering Yellow Springs, OH
9/26 Huntington Gathering 1:30 - 4pm
10 2/3 Birmingham, OH demo
10/ 12 LOCO meeting 7pm Carlisle Reservation
10/23/29/30/31 Weaving 101 Russia Rd Ext Bldg
10/31 Huntington Gathering 1:30 - 4pm
10/24-31 SOAR Delavan,WI
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Minutes July 13 2010

The July meeting was called to order by Pres. Elizabeth at 7pm, minutes of the June meeting stood as read,
Treasurer Dee Martin reported a balance of $3270.82, with $280 in the Heifer Fund.

Betsy Bruce reminded of the Oct 23rd Pre-Weaving 101 and Oct 30/31 Weaving 106 workshop sign ups. Pat
Geisler reporting her Iceland trip will be the Aug. program. Chris Streckly reminded everyone to sign for the Fair
demos so admission tickets can be arranged. Pioneer Craftsman Experience at Mill Hollow for the schools 1s Sept
14/15/16 this year, 9 - 2:30. They have asked if we can do 2 of these days.

Ann Hauser hopes to have the membership books to hand out in Sept. If you haven't paid your dues yet, try and
get this done. Etta sent 8 Sunshine cards.

June 29 Board Meeting discussed several items to bring to the regular meeting. 1: a donation to the Ginko Kitten
Fund as Thank You for hosting the Guild library. 2: Demonstration Scholarship amount and eligilibity. 3:
Memonal gifts/donations for members & families. 4: ordening of Guild logo t-shirts being handled by Patti
McAndrew, 5: Trial website to be done by Donna Holmes. 6: Banner with Guild logo for table at demos. 7: Heifer
report toward 2011. Thank You Beth Hines for hosting the Board meeting.

Under business discussion at the meeting: Karen Morgan moved we give $100 to the Ginko Kitten Fund as
Thanks for hosting the Guild library, 2nd by Chris, motion passed. Julie Bragg moved that we continue the 2
Demo Scholarships of $150 with the winners ineligibile for 2 vears afterwards. Seconded then passed by show of
hands count.

The Guild has a web site - http://locoguild.com/ by Donna Holmes. If you haven't checked it out, be sure to
do so. If you have info or pictures to put there, contact Donna.

A $50 Memorial/gift was discussed for a Guild member's death and it was left for now just to be decided upon
at any occurrance and a card for family members.

We have 16 Ofticer/Chair positions at present for the guild. A Buddy/apprentice learning period has been
suggested for some of these spots to help new people learn what 1s done. The nominating committee will be
formed soon to fill the Officers spots for the next year. Please consider taking a job. There will be several
vacancies. Most of these jobs are vital to keeping the Guild functioning. We offer more in teaching skills and craft
as a Guild than most realize.

Patti McAndrew showed the new shirts and 1s taking orders. (Thank You Patti)

Judy Keske announced she has a person wanting raw alpaca fleece spun. Contact her it interested.

We are continuing to collect info about a mic for the meetings and demos.

The program about caring for old fabrics and clothing was excellently done by Nancy Rosendaul. She gave
several hand outs of instructions that will be very useful.

Respecttully,

Sara Twinin oy
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Here is the new artwork for the T shirts, sweatshirts
and bags being ordered. I or Patti can also email it to
anvone needing to use it for an ofticial Guld letterhead for

stationary or any other use you think of.

Guild Apparel & Bags for Members

The guild’s logo artwork has been completed and it looks great. 1 will be present at the meeting this Tuesday, and
at future meetings, to take orders and collect money for anyone wishing to purchase any of the guild items. These
are good quality items. In the newsletter 1s an order form. Use it to fill out your order and bring it to the meeting.
It has all the 1items listed with the sizes available along with the prices. Don’t forget to figure in the 6.75% sales

tax. I will need payment at the time the order 1s placed. I need a minimum of 12 items in order to submit an order

to the printer. Please make vour check payable to me, Patricia McAndrew. If vou forget vour order form, I will

have some extras with me. I will also have color charts available at the meeting so you can choose the colors vou

desire.

The 1tems available to members at this time are; short sleeve t-shirts, crewneck sweatshirts, hooded zippered
sweatshirts and tote bags. The t-shirts are heavyweight 6.1-ounce, 100% cotton, preshrunk. The crewneck and
full-zippered hooded sweatshirts are 9-ounce, 50/50 cotton/poly fleece, and have set-in sleeves. The deluxe canvas
tote bags are 135-ounce cotton canvas, and have a size of 22”7 W x 16”7 Hx 6” D. The guild logo will be applied to
these 1items, excluding the tote bags, using a two-color screen printing of black and white, so keep this in mind

when choosing vour colors. The logo for the tote bags will be embroidered in black and white.

To keep our apparel looking good longer, the printer has suggested that we turn clothing inside out and wash in

cold or warm water. He also suggests air drving, to keep the printed surtace from cracking and peeling.

It’s about time we let others know who we are. We are the Lorain County Spinners and Weavers Guild!

Submitted by, Patti McAndrew
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Lorain County Spinners & Weaver Guild
Order Form

Name

Address

City, State, Zip
Phone

T-Shirts: S-XL $12.00 2XL $14.00 3XL -6XL $16.00

uantit Size Color Price Each
Quantity Size Price Each
Total

Crewneck Sweatshirt: S- XL $20.00 2XL $22.00 3XL-4XL $24.00

Color Price Each

n
N
[1]

Quantity

Total

Zip Hooded Sweatshirt: S- XL $24.00 2XL $26.00 3XL-4XL $28.00

Quantity Size Color Price Each
Total

Deluxe Canvas Tote Baq (22" W x 16" Hx 6” D): $20.00

Quantity Color Price Each
Total
Sub Total
Sales Tax (6.75%)
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From the Medina Spinning & Weaving Guild.

Jacey Boggs Spinning Workshop

Registration

NAME

ADDRESS

CITY STATE ZIP
TEL

EMAIL

$140 for members/ $160 non-members

Materials fee- $20, paid to instructor on day of workshop

Make all checks payable to Medina Spinning and Weaving Guild and mail to:
Jan Pesek; 3685 Seven Oaks Trail, Richfield OH 44286-9160

* Please indicate the name of the workshop on memo line of your check.
SPINNING ART YARNS WITH JACEY BOGGS

Sat. and Sun., October 2-3,9a.m. -4 p.m.

Westfield Township Center

6699 Buffham Rd., Seville, OH 44273

$140 members/ $160 non-members ($20 materials fee)

This two day workshop is designed for those who want to spin
fantastical art yarn with a technical hand, focusing on good
construction and balance as much as texture and whimsy. Special
attention will be paid to making all of these yarns balanced or
acceptably balanced, structurally sound and workable,

Artist in Your Backyard: Long Draw and Navajo Plying

Join us Saturday, September 18 for a one-day seminar on “L.ong Draw Drafting and Navajo
Plying.”

Guild members Karen Long and Cris Welch have a wealth of experience to share with fellow
spinners.

You will learn each technique and have plenty of time for hands-on practice.

This seminar 1s for all spinners, new and experienced.

The cost 1s $40 plus a non-perishable food item for the church’s food pantry.

The seminar will be held at the Medina Presbyterian Church (our regular meeting location) from
10 a.m.- 3 p.m. Use the registration form in the newsletter to sign up for the class. A list of
required supplies will be sent to all registered participants.

If you have any questions, contact Nancy Kilkenny at kilkenny(@ameritech.net or 440-843-7487
NAME

ADDRESS

CITY STATE Z1P

TEL

EMAIL

Fee- $40 plus a non-perishable food item for the pantry

Make all checks payvable to Medina Spinning and Weaving Guild and mail to:
Jan Pesek 3685 Seven Oaks Trail Richfield OH 44286-9160

* Please indicate the name of the workshop on memo line of your check p s
age



LOCO Officers

President: Elizabeth Yasaki 440-801-1734
EAYASAKI@gmail.com
Vice Pres: Karen Long 440-775-0201
karen(@oberlin.net
Treasurer: Dee Martin 440-282-3740
deelmartini@aol.com
Secretary: Sara Twining 440-647-2795
Workshops: Beth Hines 440-458-4049
hinessheep@aol.com
Programs: Mary Beth Derikito
440-647-2590
Library: Rachel Stowers 440-355-5826
amethyst.dreams(@hotmail.com
Demos: Chris Strekely 330-416-8195

cstrek49(@yahoo.com
Membership: Ann Hauser 40-647-7195
meandruffv@yahoo.com
Newsletter: Katie Farr 419-652-3257
katy(006/@novadsl.net
Samples: Beth Hines 440-458-4049

acl.com

hinesshee
Sunshine: Etta Rowe 440-774-3210
Erowel32(@aol.com
Guild Equipment: Julie Bragg 440-647-2355
jb76quilts@msn.com
Refreshments: Sheryl Billman 440-926-3114
sheran8@msn.com
Historian: Heather Durdil 440-284-4816
durdilhome@gmail.com
Public Relations: MaryBeth Derikito
440-647-2500

Ginko Gallery

Qﬁ%ﬁ%ﬁ%ﬁ%ﬁ%";

Local Artists' Work L’

j% Art Supplies, Studio Space

19 South Main
Oberlin, OH 44074
440-774-3117

Liz Burgess

ot gt gt ot ot ot ot o o

Black Locust Farm

Cathy Kaltenbach and Jo Anne Henry
110 Bank St., Lodi, OH 44254
On the square
330-648-2720
Fine yarn, knitting, books, roving and spinning
wheels.
Wed. 6-8, Fri. 11-5, Sat 11-5

blacklocustwool@msn.com

The Hines Sheep Co.

Tom, Beth & Holly Hines
10735 Lagrange Rd., Elyria, Ohio, 44035
440.458.4049
Fleece of Champion Columbias and Southdowns
Roving, skins, yarn, freezer lamb, jerky

By Appointment

Slow & Easy Alpacas
Jim & Judy Keske
39136 St. Rt. 18 East
Wellington, Ohio 44090
440.647.9502
Alpacas, yarn & fiber available
Call for prices and colors

Peace Eagle Valley
Harvey & Dawn Buzzard
Ashland, OH ~ (419) 368-4810

SpinOlution spinning wheels (made in the USA)

plus products produced on our farm

Drop Spindles, Roving, Batts, Dyed & natural

mohair curles, tensioned lazy kates, homemade

mild soap, hand-turned pens/pencils,

TN Fainting goats
Page 6



